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12 January 2021 

Prime Student Living 
 

policies, procedures and arrangements relating to control of  

COVID-19 within the workplace was carried out on 11-12 January 2021 

The protocols and associated control arrangements were considered  

to be in accordance with current UK government and sector specific  

guidelines at the time of the review and arrangements for continual  

monitoring of their effectiveness were in place. 

Observations for improvements/enhancements  

were offered for consideration during this process. 


